
   

         

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
After torrential rain and flooding caused us to cancel 
our trip to Beamish just before half term, I am 
pleased to confirm that this has now been 
rearranged. 
 
Date and Times 
The trip will now take place on Tuesday 9th July 2024. We will travel by hire coach, 
leaving school at 9:00 a.m. but won’t return until about 4:45 p.m. (a text update will 
be sent out when we are on the way back). 
 
Food 
Children will need a packed lunch and a water bottle.  If you would like school to 
provide a packed lunch, then this should be ordered before 24th June 2024, using the 
school hub app. The cost is £3.00, unless you are entitled to free school meals or in 
years R/1 or 2. 
Please note no sweets are allowed for the journey – a fruit snack will be provided. 
 
Clothing 
Children should wear their school uniform, comfortable shoes and have a 
waterproof coat. Keep an eye on the weather and apply sunscreen before school and 
send a sunhat/cap. 
 
Travel Sickness Medication 
This should be given to your child before they arrive at school and any medication 
for the return journey should be handed to their class teacher in a named envelope, 
signed and with instructions. 
 
Should you have any questions then please do not hesitate to speak with me.      
 
Yours sincerely 

L Shannon 
Miss L Shannon 
Class Teacher  

Great Orton Primary School 

Great Orton 

Carlisle 

Cumbria CA5 6NA 

 

Tel: 01228 711602 

 

Email: head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk 

 

www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk  

 

10th June 2024 

Headteacher 

Mr Matthew Walker   

Inspiring you to be great 

mailto:head@greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk
http://www.greatorton.cumbria.sch.uk/


   

  
 


